
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

September 19, 2024 

Juneau International Airport parking lot improvements are complete and new ticket dispensers 
and automated payment stations at the exits and one inside the terminal have been installed.  This 
will be operational early next week (week of September 23, 2024). When a vehicle is entering 
the lot and is over the loop, depress the ticket button and a printed ticket will be issued.  This 
ticket is necessary for exiting the parking lots.  When the gates are down and operational, it will 
no longer be necessary to record your license plate or use a kiosk at the entrance of the terminal. 

Parking Payment System 

Payment is now made as you exit using one of the payment stations found in each exit lane. Scan 
the QR code on your ticket and the screen will show the amount due. The payment stations 
accept credit cards with contactless Tap, Applepay or Googlepay. 

Cash Payments 
Cash payments are only accepted in the terminal (not at the exit lanes). To pay with cash, take 
your ticket with you to the terminal before exiting the lot.  Cash payments can be made at the 
parking kiosk in the terminal near the Alaska Airlines Ticketing on the first floor or at the 
Republic Parking System Office adjacent to Baggage Claim.  You will have 15 minutes from 
time of payment to exit the parking lot without incurring additional charges. 

Tip: It is possible to use a credit card at the in terminal kiosk for an even quicker exit when 
leaving the lot. 

Short-Term Parking Lot 

The daily short-term parking cost is $49 per day; therefore, please use Long-Term Parking for 
anything more than a few hours. 

Short-Term Parking Rates 
0-15 Minutes Free
16-60 Minutes $3.00
Each Additional Hour $2.00
$49 per Day

Long-Term Parking Lot 

Long-Term Parking Rates 
0-120 Minutes $5.00
Each Additional Hour $1.00
Daily Maximum $16.00

Maximum stay is 30 days. Vehicles are subject to tow at owner’s expense for non-payment, 
overstay, or improper parking. 

If there is a problem entering or exiting the lot, there is a call button on all gates to speak to a 
person about the issue. 

Contact Republic Parking System at 907-789-2343 with any questions. 

CURRENTLY DELAYED UNTIL 10/16/24


